
 

Executive Secretary Report 

General Membership Meeting Report 
12/07/2024 

1- Club Status Report 

• 126 out of 132 Clubs have paid their dues 
• 6 clubs are past due for 2024, no clubs are past due more than one year 
• 3 clubs have dissolved and are no longer members 
• There are no new club  applications pending at this time 

 

2- Dues  - Were Increased - Effective 2024 -Dues will remain the same in 2025  

 

3- All Contracts are in place for the 2025 Regattas and dates are on the website 

4- Annual Dues notices will be mailed out in January 

• If you are aware of a new mailing address, please provide that to me or email me with 
your new mailing address 

• Also, this year we will have a tab set up on the iLYA Website where you can fill out the 
form for any club changes and dues information  - please look on the website for more 
information 

• Please get your club changes and dues back to me by the end of March so your Club 
information can be updated for the Yearbook 

• A form will be available on the website in the Dues section 

 

  

4- All Insurances are paid and up to date. Next Renewal is May 2025 

5 -Thank you for being a member of the Inter-Lake Yachting Association! 

  

 

  

 

 


